Dear Instructor, UNIVERSITY OF NORTHWESTERN OHIO

It is my pleasure to invite you to our annual UNOH Instructor Update Seminar that we are
holding on July 23, 24, 25, and 26, 2014. The 2014 Instructors’ Update Seminar will again offer
new and exciting classes, as always, you will receive your NATEF hours for certification and
you can also receive college credits from UNOH.

Our theme for this year’s event is “Music of the Ages”. So bring out your best costume relating
to different eras of music. This seminar is, as before, an all-expense paid session. All you have

to do is make your reservation w1th us and we take care of everything else, including hotels and
food.

Some of the activities during our three-day event will be as follows:

Driving Experience for the first 120 instructors at Limaland Motorsports Park
Dinner and entertainment on Wednesday night at the UNOH Event Center
Banquet with dinner, drinks, games and entertainment on Thursday evening
Activities around the Lima area for your spouse or guest

e Racing at Limaland Motorsports Park on Frlday night

If you are interested in attending our 30™ Annual Instructor Update Seminar, visit our website for
more information and the registration fm‘m or mail in the reply card and a packet will be mailed
to you.

Slncerely,

President

To Register:

e Visit our website at www.unch.edu/updateserminar to register on-line
e Return the reply card to the University by April 1 to have a registration packet mailed to you
¢ Email Shawnna at sroob@unoh.edy for a registration packet and more information
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